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Penny St. Louis - Director of Planning and Urban Development

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

August 15, 2011
Daniel Jones

Millman Zoning

1742 Georgetown Road, Suite H

Hudson, OH  44236

RE: 
195 Fore River Pkwy – 075-A-005 – Landmark Healthcare Facilities LLC- (the “Property”)

Dear Mr. Jones,

I am in receipt of your request for a determination letter concerning the Property.

The property is located in a conditional/contract C-26 zone.  A copy of this zone is provided with this letter. There is also a Shoreland Zone Overlay that encompasses part of the Property.  The directly abutting properties are located in an I-L and  I-H industrial zones. The Property additionally abuts a separate property that is also located within the C-26 conditional/contract zone.

The Property was not developed as a Planned Unit Development.

Other than the conditional/contract rezoning, there has been no other zoning relief granted in regard to the Property.
The building on the Property was begun in 2006 and does not pre-date the City’s current zoning code which has its basis as of 1957. 

I am not aware of any open zoning violations. To the best of my knowledge the Property is in compliance with the current Land Use Zoning Ordinance.

I have included copies of certificates of occupancy.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator
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